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With the introduction of the COVID19 (Corona Virus), we are facing a pandemic that has 

impacted everyone around the world. As an organization, we want to make sure that you are 

informed how we will move forward in the coming weeks and months. Please note that IAAG 

programming WILL CONTINUE as normal. 

 

The guidelines below are intended to be adhered to so that we can continue to gather in a 

responsible manner. Please share this information with others who are connected to our 

organization and be assured as time and events progress, updates will be made available. 

 

GUIDELINES FOR ALL TEAM MEMBERS, STUDENTS AND STAFF: 
 

To limit the possible spread of any virus, we encourage you and your family to remember 

the following recommendations taking the necessary precautions and following the latest 

CDC (Centers for Disease Control) recommendations: 

 

 Anyone exhibiting symptoms of a cold or acute viral infection should not attend I AM 

A GENTLEMAN, INC. (IAAG) gatherings and activities at the church. These symptoms 

include fever, cough, sneezing, runny nose, diarrhea or feeling tired. 

 

 Only IAAG Team Members, Students and Parents who have previously signed up to 

volunteer will be allowed in the IAAG gathering areas and outside of the IAAG 

gathering areas. Parents who frequent IAAG on a weekly basis and are not assigned 

to volunteer will be asked to remain sit in the public waiting area. NO EXCEPTIONS. 

 

 Anyone who has had pneumonia or other respiratory illness such as asthma or 

bronchitis should not travel or attend IAAG gatherings and activities. 

 

 



 Anyone who has had compromise of their immune system or treatments such as 

chemotherapy should not travel or attend IAAG gatherings and activities. 

 

 Precautions such as frequent hand washing, coughing into a barrier such as 

disposable tissues or such that can be safely discarded, and avoiding touching your 

face should be practiced for those attending IAAG gatherings and activities. We urge 

you to follow the directions of our team members and personnel who will direct you 

to wash your hands before you enter IAAG gathering spaces and to repeat the same 

when you leave. 

 

 Hand sanitizers will be located at IAAG gathering facilities to allow you to utilize them 

if needed at any time. 

 

 We urge all to practice acceptable social distancing practices by refraining from 

handshakes as a greeting, and instead a friendly nod, elbow bump, or the like. 

 

 It is important to note that those who are 60 or older, especially if not in good health, 

have a higher risk of contracting the virus and a greater chance of complications if 

contracted. Keep this in mind as you make your decision on how to participate with 

IAAG. 

 

 Please note that all hard surfaces such as table tops and counters etc. are sanitized 

before and after IAAG gatherings. Monitors will be on duty to re-sanitize any surface 

that may need it.  

 

Thank you again for being a part of the I AM A GENTLEMAN, INC. family.  

 

With Sincere Regards, 

Jermaine Lawrence Anderson 
Founder & Executive Director 

 

 


